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THE BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING IS NOW ON THE FIRST THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH, AND 

THIS MONTH’S MEETING WILL BE ON THURS., DEC. 3rd.  THE ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

WILL BE ON THE LAST WEDNESDAY IN JUNE 2016, ALONG WITH THE ANNUAL ELECTIONS. 

                                       ***PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGES…***  
***ARTICLES FOR THE JAN. BULLETIN ARE DUE SAT. DEC. 12TH BY NOON 

***ALL NEW ADVERTISEMENTS MUST BE SUBMITTED TO EDITORS*** 

 

SATURDAYS:  IPSC REGULAR PRACTICE at 9:30am-1:30pm 

                ***Except for major matches/holidays*** 

 

THU 3   BOARD OF DIRECTOR’S MEETING at 6:30pm in Clubhouse 
SAT 5    BAY 2 Cheng 

SAT 5    AEBBBRL on 200 YD. Line:  Sign up at 8am, shoot at 9am. 

SUN 6 AEBBBRL (same as above):  Ed Ahrens, Match Director 

SUN 6   BREAKFAST:  8AM-11AM 

SUN 6   BLACK POWDER MATCH 25 YD. line 

SUN 6   USPSA MATCH Action Range:  sign up at 8:30am, shoot at 9:30am 

THU 10   NRA COUNCIL MEETING in Clubhouse at 7pm 

FRI 11     BAY 4 AGENCY 
SAT 12  50 TARGET SKEET/TRAP SHOOT.  9am-12. Info. @ SKEET HOUSE 

SAT 12   JUNIOR RIFLE TRAINING (Basic):  New Juniors arrive @ 8am-noon. Meet at 25 Yard Line.   Contact Dave 

at dminoggio@yahoo.com or at 510-708-4907 (25 Yard Line is closed until noon).  

Intermediate Juniors will shoot at 9am on 200 Yd. Line.  Contact Rod Kenney  at 707-342-4127or at 

rodkenney@gmail.com (200 Yd. Line will be closed from 9am until Juniors are done) 

SAT 12    Multigun Class at 8am 

SAT 12    BAY 5 Koch at 9am 

SUN 13   COWBOY at 9:30am 

SUN 13  BENCHREST 22 RIMFIRE MATCH on the 100 Yd. Line (50 Yd. Match). ***1 RELAY ONLY***   Match 

Director - Pete Nakayama 

SUN 13  BOY SCOUTS on 200 yd. line from 9am-1:30pm 

FRI 18    BAY 3 AGENCY; BAY 5 AGENCY 

SAT 19    KIDS’ CHRISTMAS PARTY from noon-3pm 

SAT 19    CLUB SOCIAL DINNER at 7pm:  Ham and all the fixings! 
SAT 19    RISK HIGH POWER RIFLE MATCH at 9am on 200 YD. Line.  50 shot match.  

SUN 20    USPSA MATCH Action Range:  sign up at 8:30am, shoot at 9:30am 

SUN 27    SCHUTZEN MATCH on 200 YD. Line.  Bring your thunder stick(call Ron Griffin for details) 
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Greetings and I hope that everyone had an enjoyable Thanksgiving. I would just like to 
take a few minutes to thank all of the many volunteers and all members for another 
successful year. As I have mentioned in the past, and it bears repeating, we could not 
have done it without your hard work and dedication. There’s always room for 
improvement, as we can make any improvements by working together to achieve our 
goals and sustain the future for the next generation and beyond. 
 
 As I mentioned last month, we only have two salaried employees, everyone else 
volunteers their time and effort running the Club safely & efficiently. I would like to 
personally wish everyone a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  I also want to 
thank all of the members of the Board of Directors for their untiring efforts in managing 
the business affairs of the club as well as many of the social functions. This time of the 
year is when most Christians reflect on the true meaning of Christmas, but people of 
all religions might want to take some time to reflect on their own situation and decide 
how to improve their life, as well as that of others. 
 
I wish to express my sincere thanks to all of the men and women of our armed forces, 
veterans, and allies for their sacrifices and service.  Once again I wish you all a Merry 
Christmas and a safe, prosperous, happy 2016. 
 
Ron Gunar, 
President of the Richmond Rod & Gun Club 
 

 
 

 
No Dumping on Club Property  
 
We've had numerous people bring refuse out late at night and 
dump it.  This is costly to cleanup and disrespectful to your 
club.  If caught, you will be brought to the Board of Control, and 
you may possibly lose your membership. 
 
This also means no using the club's dumpsters for your 
personal refuse.  Please remember that the club belongs to 
everyone, please treat it like it's your home. 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 

RENT THE HALL:  For information, please contact the House Chair, Alyce Herrera at: 
Alyce1171@gmail.com or 510-724-1136 (home) or 510-757-7432 (cell) 

 

 
 

 
 
 

NEW MEMBER INTERVIEW DATES 
Vince Sargentini Member Services 

 
 

Saturday, December 12, 1pm, Wednesday, December 16, 6pm 
Saturday, January 9, 1pm; Wednesday, January 20, 6pm 

 
If you have not attended an interview, please call to schedule at: 510-233-3847 

 
 
If you have not attended an Interview, Please call to schedule @ 510-233-3847 or email Membership 
Services: ms@richmondrodandgun.com  
 
Please note that if a sufficient number of board members are unavailable, individual interviews will be re-
scheduled. 
 
If you had previously emailed me at the above address, I had some email problems that have not been 
solved. Prospective members who have been interviewed and have been approved by the BOD are 
published below. If any current member has a concern with the new prospective member below, 
please contact member services. Members have until 15 days after the publishing of the list of 
prospective members to lodge a protest. Please contact Member Services if there is any reason a 
prospective member should not be granted full membership privileges. Bylaw booklets are available 
in the bar. 
 

Prospective Member Profession Sponsor 

David Anders Retired Robert Sexton 

Douglas Beecher Security Guard John Armanini 

Dave Braheny Retired Heather Price 

Ilan Bental Contractor Alex Paras 

Isaac Blanco Artist Rolando Soto 

Pelle Clark Retired P R&G Club 

Kevin Corcoran Assistant Mario Quesada 

Joseph Davila Engineer Seth Bromberger 

Myron Dardon Parking Control Officer Alison Blenkle 

James Davis Retired Rolando Soto 

Steve Dittman Software Professional Daryl Inouye 

Andrew Fay Contractor Rolando Soto 

Lisa Garcia Barista Maia Korte 

Jonathan Mangrum Irrigation Doug Kekki 

Mark Masumeli None Given Walt Marshall 

Richard Menar Contractor Brian French 



 

 

Mark Miller Court Officer Tom Frenkel 

Richard Motta Manager Brian French 

German Pomperada Radiology Technician Jeff Nasalga 

Judy Running Deer Postal Chris Denison 

Matthew Sagues Planner Kevin Kirkpatrick 

Adolpho Selva Retired Ron Harris 

Ed Shea Marine Transport Rolando Soto 

Larry Swift Operations Barry Gwin 

Albert Tuason Sales P R&G Club 

Bob Westman Retired Darrel Ferguson 

Robert Wieczorek Self Employed Brian French 

John Winslow Retired P R&G Club 
 

 
 

From Vince Sargentini 
 

If your name is on the list above, you need not call and ask me when your membership card is 
coming, it will be put into the mail around the middle of the month in which this notice has been sent 
(If January, around Jan 20th, if March, around March 20th, and so on) 
 
 
 
 

Charter Life Membership 
 
At the last board meeting, it was discussed and approved a Charter Life Membership. If you would 
like to purchase a Charter life membership, applications are available in the Clubhouse bar. This is a 
limited offering for the first 200 applicants. You must be a member for at least 4 years, and the fees 
for the charter life membership are pro-rated based on age. The fees could be as little as $500 for a 
member 65 or older or as much as $2000 for a 22 year old (who has been a member for at least 4 
years). The membership card will be issued with CLM001 – CLM200 which replaces your current 
member number. 
 
 
 
 

Charter Life Membership Application – Click Here! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 

   

            
Rental Spaces 

Questions regarding your rental space should be dir ected to Joe Rowe-Babb 
at email address: mailebooh@sbcglobal.net  

 
 

 
 

 
King Tide on November 24, 2015 at 1030 hrs. Water c ame up the ramp.  

This is at the North-West point adjacent to the new  East Bay Regional Park. 


